
Minutes of the Western Michigan Region – Porsche Club of America 

Monthly Meeting 
 

March 6, 2006 - David called the meeting to order at 7:02PM at Delta 
Imports, after serving everyone delicious Hudsonville ice cream (a first!). 

Members present were: David Reid, Ted Blacklidge, Arnie Axelrod, Kurt 
Wirth, Amber Door, Brenda Hildon, Rick Riley, Colin Carpenter, John Kilgren, 

Marcio & Kimberly Curvelo 
 

Minutes: Approved. 
 

Treasurer: Approved. Amber created a spreadsheet detailing WinterFest 
expenditures. There are still glasses from WinterFest available for purchase. 

 
Webmaster: No report. 

 

Membership: No report. 
 

Advertising: John reported that 2 of the 3 advertisers invoiced have paid. 
There are 2 more to be invoiced. There is a realtor interested in buying a 

full-page ad. John is pursuing other potential advertisers. 
 

UBER: No report. Amber reported that Candis is looking into possibly 
purchasing a machine that makes name badges. 

 
Insurance: Kurt did not have anything new to report regarding insurance. 

 
Driving Events: Tim Thatcher Jr. is interested in coordinating our IROC 

events. Kurt suggested that we submit a deposit to hold the IROC dates and 
this was approved by members present. Ted will contact Doug to coordinate 

a meeting with Tim. 

 
Activities: Members present stated that WinterFest was a success. 70 

members enjoyed the food and camaraderie. Michael Betz did a spectacular 
job as MC. Rick suggested that in the future, the program should be 

coordinated by the Board rather than the WinterFest committee to ease 
some of their responsibilities. 

 
Enthusiast Award Report: No report. 

 
President’s Report: 

 
David and Amber will be attending the President’s meeting in Detroit on 

March 18th. 



 

Porsches to Oxford (OH) announced the addition of Griot’s Garage as a 
major sponsor. This event occurs July 29th. 

 
Restructuring PCNA announcement – Jack Blair’s dept. has been eliminated. 

No further information is available. 
 

Information regarding the Newsletter Contest will be forwarded to Candis. 
 

National Awards Program – David will pass the info along to Michael for the 
web. 

 
New Business: 

 
March Dinner Drive: Cascade Roadhouse March 15th. Hosted by Kurt Wirth. 

Details on the Web and in the newsletter. 

 
Marilyn Moses is receiving a new hip – the club will send a get-well wish to 

her. 
 

David Reid proposed having a dinner drive that includes a tour of the 
Hudsonville Ice Cream plant. No date has been set. 

 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:53PM 
 

Respectfully submitted by Brenda Hildon 


